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The Post Hole is grateful to the University of Yorkôs Department of Archaeology for essential 

financial and collaborative support, which has greatly assisted the running and growth of the 

student-run archaeology journal since its establishment in 2008. 

The Post Hole is also grateful to Heritage Technology, in particular Pat Gibbs for 

professionally developing its website in 2012, and continuing to provide technical support since 

then, including a redesign in 2014. 

Hard copies of The Post Hole are printed by Design and Print Solutions, we are immensely 

grateful for the fantastic service they provide. 

 

 

 

 

The Post Hole was shortlisted for óThe Best Public Presentation of Archaeologyô and the journalôs 

efforts and growth over the past 6 years were óHighly Commendedô by the British Archaeological 

Awards in July 2014.  
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